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STUDENT PROGRESS REPORTS TO PARENTS

The Board of Education feels that it is essential for parents to be kept informed of their children's progress in school.

Written reports will be provided to parents of children in grades 1 through 12 four (4) times per year (every nine (9) weeks).  Supplementary interim reports will also be required for students whose performance is declining or are in danger of failing.  Notes of positive achievement will be used to better inform parents of student educational success(es).

Regularly scheduled parent-teacher conferences are considered by the Board of Education to be integral part of the reporting system.  These will be held at least twice yearly.
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